
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Vice-Convener of the Licensing 
Board at a meeting of the Council on 
30 June 2022 

   

Question  Does the Vice-Convener believe that the Board should 

review its policy on Hours of Trading as part of the 

forthcoming review of the Board's statement of policy? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

 


